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KELLAHIN AND FOX
ATTORNEYS AT LAW
5412 EAST SAN FRANCISCO STREET
POST OFFICE BOX 1713
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

October 31, 1961

0il Conservation Commission

Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Gentlemen:
Enclosed is the application of Hudson & Hudson for
approval of two unorthodox well locations, with the

request that these applications be set for hearing
at the earliest practicable date.

Very truly yours,
(ﬁ«»ﬂdnx W. el
JASON W. KELLAHIN
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